
 
 

45-23 
From the AIC-Ordination Standards 

 
 

 
The Ad-Interim Committee on Ordination Standards recommends that the 45th General 
Assembly REQUIRE individuals seeking to be taken under care as Candidates submit the 
forms “Application for Candidacy” and “Preliminary Questionnaire” available on the EPC 
website.  

 
 
RATIONALE:  
 
While in wide use, the “Application for Candidacy” form and “Preliminary Questionnaire” are not 
currently required. We believe all national standardized forms in the ordination process should be 
constitutionally required. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

www.epconnect.org/2025AIC-Ordination 
 

 

https://epconnect.org/2025-committee-report-interim-committee-ordination-standards/

